
From:  hilo33@aol.com

Sent time:  03/30/2021 11:26:26 AM

To:  
Milena.Zasadzien@lacity.org; Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org; Daniel.Schneidereit@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
Jeanne.Min@lacity.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; Ana.Guerrero@lacity.org; councilmember.raman@lacity.org; Najeeba.Syeed@lacity.org

Subject:  The Millennium Project
 

I am respectfully demanding open, transparent and proper trenching by NEUTRAL experts not paid by Millennium.

I am a 40-year resident of Beachwood Canyon and strongly oppose this project.

Thank you.
Lois Walker


